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Re: WADB(AM), Asbury Park, NJ, Facility No. 14895
WJLK(FM), Asbury Park, NJ, Facility No. 14907
Notice of Main Studio Relocation

Dear Ms. Dortch

Townsquare Media Monmouth-Ocean License, LLC ("Townsquare"), the
licensee of AM broadcast station WADB and FM broadcast station WJLK, by its
attorneys and pursuant to Section 73.1125(d) of the Commission's rules, hereby notifies
the Commission that the stations' main studio has been temporarily relocated to 1015
Atlantic City Blvd., Bayville, NJ 08721.

Townsquare was forced to move the stations' main studio location on very short
notice after its landlord unexpectedly refused to renew the lease for the two stations' prior
main studio location. The present location is approximately 25.8 miles from the post
office in Asbury Park, the stations' community of license. Telephone calls between
Asbury Park and the present location are considered local.

This new location is intended to serve only as a temporary solution while the
stations' new main studio at 8 Robbins Street, Toms River, NJ is being constructed.
Townsquare had intended for the stations' main studio to remain at the prior location
until this construction was complete, but the present circumstances necessitated the
unplanned move to the current location.

The stations' new main studio location in Toms River will comply fully with the
Commission's main studio requirements. Construction of the new facility is progressing
on schedule. Architectural and mechanical aspects of construction are substantially
complete and Townsquare is now awaiting a local permit for authorization to begin
construction on the interior of the building. Townsquare anticipates being able to move
the stations' main studio to the new location within approximately 90 days.
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Townsquare respectfully submits that, because the present location is only slightly
more than 25 miles from the post office in the stations' community of license and is only
an interim arrangement, the stations' current main studio location falls within Section
73.1225(b)(2) of the Commission's rules, which allows for location of an AM or FM
station's main studio other than as specifically described the Commission's rules "when
good cause exists. . .and when doing so would be consistent with the operation of the
station in the public interest." In this case, the interim main studio location allows the
stations to continue providing uninterrupted service during the transition to the new main
studio location. Townsquare will notify the Commission immediately when it is able to
move the stations' main studios to that location.

The licensee's mailing address remains unchanged.

Please direct any questions to Howard Liberman of this firm at 202-842-8876 or
to me.

Very truly yours,

Alisa R. Lahey

cc: Audio Division, Media Bureau
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